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British Columbia Lacrosse Association
#101 - 7382 Winston Street, Burnaby, BC V54 2G9 « Tel: (604)421-9755 + Fax: (604)421-9775

July 22,2011

Honourable Ida Chong

Minister of Community, Sport and Cultural Development
PO Box 9056, Stn Prov Govt

Victoria, BC V8W 9E2

Dear Minister Chong:

The Province of British Columbia continues to play an integral role in the support, development,
and successes of the over sixty-five Provincial Sport Organizations who promote amateur sport
through programs and services throughout the Province of BC.

As you know from your recent visit to our 2011 Bantam Provincial Championships held in
Victoria last weekend, the BC Hosting Grants go a long way in supporting our provincial and
national programs. This support not only allows us to present the best possible events at that
level; this funding gives us the ability to allocate more funds toward the development of box,
field and women’s field lacrosse at the local community level throughout BC.

Today, we have received more great news from 2010 Legacies Now! We will be entering into
another Contribution Agreement for the 2011-2012 fiscal year with the Province of BC, with
funding priorities in the areas of Participation and Membership programs and services, as well as
support for our Lacrosse Regional Coaches and Athlete Assistance Programs. From grassroots
to high performance, this funding will help us provide opportunities for personal growth and
excellence in sport for athletes, coaches, officials, and volunteers who are all part of the BC
Lacrosse Community’s extended family. .

We wish you, and look forward to working with you in creating a future of healthy, happy, active

lifestyles.
Sincerely,
British Columbia Lacrosse Association
N
Sohen Gill Rochelle Winterton
President Executive Director

ce BCLA Executive
Harry Bloy, MLA Burnaby-Lougheed

www.bclacrosse.com CSC-2011-00091
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